
From: Kester, Tony
To: Coats, Julie <jcoats@cg.sc.gov>

Date: 11/6/2013 4:34:09 PM
Subject: RE: Personal Use of State Vehicles

Julie,

We have no personally assigned vehicles in the Lieutenant Governor's office.

Thanks.

Tony

From: Coats, Julie
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 4:12 PM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Personal Use of State Vehicles

Dear Mr. Kester

We need the possible personal use of a state vehicle reported to us for the Lt. Governor for the November 2012 to
October 2013 reporting time frame. They might not have any to report or may not even have a permanently assigned 
vehicle. If so please respond so we can handle the reporting if necessary. Please see the attached memo.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Julie Coats
S.C. Comptroller General's Office

p. 803-734-8176
f. 803-734-1765
jcoats@cg.sc.gov
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